
May 16, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Brice Parris M. 2071 Jenny Ct. Pulaski 

Gehrman Janelle M. 2700 N. Ullman St. Appleton 

Hurst Jessica M. 212 W. 17th St. Kaukauna 

Meyer Tobin J. 812 Cleveland Ave. Kaukauna 

Riha Amber L. 512 N. 10th St.  Apt. 27 De Pere 

Soto Edith M. W4858 Spring Hill Dr. Sherwood 

Stindle Jr. Timothy R. W5574 Hoelzel Way Appleton 

Vandenberg Amy L. 1801 White Dove Ln. Kaukauna 

Woelfel Jackie S. N4243 Finnegan Rd. Chilton 

 
The following applicant has applied for an operator’s license and has been 
recommended for denial based on their record check by the police department: 
 

Moore Enos E. 704 E. 9th St. Kaukauna 

 


